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Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Scott Sawyer <scott.sawyer@ci.battle-ground.wa.us>

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 3:28 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cc: Jon Holladay

Subject: Clark County Chelatchie Prairie Railroad - Grade Crossing Protective Fund Application
(GCPF)

Good afternoon Ms. Hunter,

Jon Holladay of Clark County filled me in on his desire to apply for a state grant to change out the type of lights currently
in the railroad crossing signal on Eaton Blvd. (a.k.a. 199™ Street) with a more robust lamps better suited for poor
weather, etc. Please know that the City of Battle Ground is in full support of this endeavor. Anything that can be done
to make the railroad crossing even safer for the traveling public makes sense to us.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any additional information.
Regards,

Scott P. Sawyer, P.E.

Public Works Director/City Engineer

City of Battle Ground

109 SW 1st Street, Suite 122

Battle Ground, WA 98604

P: 360.342.5075 F: 360.342.5057

email: scott.sawyer@ci.battle-ground.wa.us
www.cityofhg.org

NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to this e-mail account
may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56,
regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.



